
	
  

Mrs. Dicken’s 

Newsletter 

Thursday, Oct. 8th 

      Classroom News 

 

Please check your child’s 
reading logs. They are due 
EVERY Monday.  Check their 
blue daily folder! 

October Scholastic is open for 
orders! Mrs. Dicken’s 
Classroom code is: G4W7Z.  
This order will be open until 
October 27th. 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

Library: Nov. 4th 

 

Fall Break: Oct. 
15th – 23rd 

 

 

 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Be Safe 

Please make sure they are getting 20 minutes of reading each night!  Their 
reading logs go home in their blue daily folder! 

 

Please use signup genius to be a library volunteer! We need at least two parents or we 
cannot go.   



	
  

What We’re Learning 
Reading: Read to Self, Read to 
Someone, Writing, Word Work, and 
Guided Reading Groups with Teacher. 

This week we continued our study of 
the author Chris Van Allsburg!  The 
kids are really enjoying his books! We 
will be doing an author study until fall 
break! 

Math:  This week we worked on solving 
word problems and simple 
multiplication. 

Writing: This week we are writing a 
“How To” paper on how to blow a 
bubble and looking forward to teaching 
a younger grade how to blow a bubble! 

Science: In Science we are learning 
about weather!  Soon we will begin to 
write paragraphs about different types 
of weather. 
 

 

Lunch Menu 
Monday: Baked Potato 

Tuesday: Chicken Fajita 

Wednesday: Pulled Pork 

Monday: Chicken Fried Steak 

Tuesday: Meatball Sub 

Wednesday: Pork Loin 

Thursday: Corn  Dog 

Friday:  Chili  

 

Snack Next Week: 

Mon: Aaron 

Tues: Roman 

Wed:  Bring your 
own 

No school on 
Thursday/Friday 

Enjoy your break!! 

 

Check out what we have been 
doing in our classroom! 

mrsdickenjrces.weebly.com 

Starting this month the students are 
expected to complete two book 

reports each month, one traditional 
and one creative. Their book report 
assignments are in their Thursday 

folders! 



	
  

	
  

	
  


